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TO: 
FROM: 

 
All Tenderers 
District of Sooke 
 

DATE: January 19, 2018 
 

PROJECT: Marathon Lane Drainage Works 
 

FILE NO: 1790-20 
 

 

1. PRECEDENCE 

1. This Addendum shall form an integral part of the Work. This Addendum shall take precedence 
over all requirements of the Tender Documents with which it may prove to be at variance unless 
otherwise qualified by the District. 
 

2. PURPOSE 

1. This addendum is in response to enquiries as per the Request for Quote document. 
 

3. QUESTIONS 

The questions below have been modified for clarity: 
  

a) Are there any existing utilities in the ground, i.e.: gas, water, hydro, sanitary? 
 
Answer: 
The Contractor is responsible for contacting individual utility providers for up-to-date 
information. I can confirm that there is no sanitary underground. It appears that there is a 
200mm water line in the general vicinity of the culvert, but CRD would need to be contacted for 
detailed location information. 
 

b) Is the District open to an HDPE Culvert as a substitute for the CSP? 
 

Answer: Yes, the District is willing to accept HDPE, SDR28/35, reinforced concrete (RCP), or cast 
iron, provided they are installed according to the clearances and specifications detailed in 
District of Sooke Bylaw No.404 and/or the current version of MMCD Platinum Edition. 
 

c) What is the required completion date for this work?  
 

Answer: The hard completion date in the contract will be listed as March 17th, 2018, however 
the District is hopeful that work would be commenced shortly after the contract is awarded. 
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d) The drawing shows a culvert across the neighbour’s driveway (1783 Marathon Lane). Is that 

culvert work included in this bid? 
 

No the culvert in front of 1783 Marathon Lane is not included in this bid.  
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